
You're Invited to Our Logistics Seminar! 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming seminar on Logistics Management, taking place on 

April 15, 2024, at 2:00 PM in the Main Auditorium of our college. 

Join us for an afternoon of insightful discussions, expert presentations, and networking 

opportunities with industry professionals. This seminar aims to provide valuable knowledge and 

skills essential for a successful career in logistics and supply chain management. 

Details of the Seminar: 

• Date: April 15, 2024 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

• Venue: Main Auditorium 

• Guest Speaker: Dr. Jane Smith, Logistics Expert 

Please RSVP by April 1, 2024, to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Logistics Seminar Committee 


